
 
 
 
 
MEETING MINUTES for APRIL 6, 2010 for Oak Creek Meadows HOA 
 
The meeting, held in the Albany Public Library conference room, was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by 
the only officer present, V.P. Pat Marion. The other two officers, President Chris Giem and Secretary  
Michele Eddy-Malott, were unable to attend. There was approximately 12-15 others attending. 
 
The main topic of discussion was asking for volunteers for next year’s Board. After a couple of 
people who had served on the Board before declined the positions, Bev Hall volunteered to run as 
V.P. and Crys Johnson as Secretary, providing Pat Marion stayed on as the new President. There 
were no dissenting votes, so the offices were filled with no further discussion on that matter. 
 
One other topic of discussion was a complaint about the boat that sticks out across the sidewalk on 
Elk Run. Pat Marion said the new Board would look into this. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:00 p.m. 
 
Since no minutes were taken at the actual meeting, this write-up was done after the fact. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Crys Johnson, Secretary. 
 


